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I wish to offer my support for this important bye law. Nonetheless there are a few points [ would hike o
make regarding the bye law proposad,

LoTwould feel that the destgnated waters shoithd include the waters catchment rivers and tributaries as those

will reguire care and management it these wondertul salmonid waters are to ourist Does the “Waters”
include the fakes rivers and various mbutanes?!

20 Why §s it felt that 1t 1s necessary that the Minister has to amend tssues arownd stocks ete. §s there not
surely a case for allowing the screntists and other staft at the TH do this and tor the TR w make the
recommendations regarding stoch management ete. Surely the principle ot subsidiarity should be apphied
here? The IFE could make the recommendattons and send these to the Ministes tor consideration and
approval. not the other way around. .

3 Why is the word primaridy used morespect ot designating the waters primarily tor the benetit ol
salmonids! These Takes are as vou are well aware very speciad European wild brown trout waters and
surels the focus should be purels on these tout and saimon species. and no attempt should be made by
others o apply @ broader mierpretation that would undernine the proposal of the bye law?

I welcome the efforts w protect these waters for the development and preseryation of the salmonid species,

Yours gratetully.

Sent trom my iPhoae



